
 

REPORT ON 

FAREWELL DAY 

The auditorium of School of Pharmacy echoed with the blessings on the afternoon of 14
th

 

July, 2021 when the School of Pharmacy family came together to bid farewell to the 

outgoing B. Pharmacy Final year batch 2017- 2021 

The event was of mixed emotions for all who were present at the college auditorium to 

witness the official send-off of final year students.  

The day was a fiesta devoted to the years spent together with friends and teachers to 

reminisce joyous moments. 

The function began with a welcome to the Dean by the staff and students. Due to pandemic 

only final year students and both teaching & non-teaching staff were present for the event.  

Dr. Krishna Mohan Chinnala, Dean, School of Pharmacy in his speech congratulated them 

for their successful completion of Bachelor in Pharmacy and wished them all the success in 

their future endeavors. He gave lot of suggestions to the students like the selection of right 

path for their career, to pursue higher education in reputed institutions in India and abroad, to 

become an Entrepreneur, other instructions for their bright future. He has advised the 

students to be in touch with the institute for any kind of help for their career building. He also 

requested the students to help their juniors in higher education, placement, career 

opportunities etc. He has concluded his speech by saying “The real felicitations for the 

teachers are the student’s achievements”. 

Mr. K. Ravi Kumar, HoD, Dept of Pharmaceutical Chemistry addressed the students with his 

experiences after his B Pharmacy. He has advised them to utilize the time for their successful 

career and choose the profession which their interested by choice but not by chance. 

Mrs. K. Mayuri, Asst. Professor and Placements in charge congratulated all the students for 

completion of course and advised them to be in contact with the T&P Cell to take advices, 

suggestions and career guidance. 

Mrs.N.Aravinda, Asst. Professor and the Alumni in charge requested all the students to 

attend all the alumni meets and also advised to visit the institute to give suggestions for the 

betterment of their juniors and institute. 

Most of the students of final year have shared their experiences and nostalgic movements of 

four years. They thanked the Staff, Teachers, Dean, Director and Management for the help 

and support provided during their stay at NNRG campus.  



 

 


